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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 8:41 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO American River Division effects analysis


Thanks Garwin.


Unless I hear otherwise from y'all, I plan to focus on s-r I&S until the draft is complete


and ready for review, then will address winter-run I&S comments, then American River

comments and holes.


On Wed, Apr 17, 2019 at 5:25 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


See the subfolder for my track changes.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

